
 
 

 

Ref: DM/HT2/Jan25 
 
06 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 
We hope that you and your family enjoyed a good break over the festive period. We 
have looked forward to welcoming your young person back to college so that we can 
continue  
 
Please find attached your young person’s grades for their second half-term in college. 
These progress grades are current “working at” grades and there is further clarification 
of the grades underneath the report grades section. If you have any questions about 
this report, please contact your young person’s personal tutor in the first instance.  
 
Any other important information which arises throughout the year will be published and 
uploaded to the Parent Zone of our college websites: 
 
For students attending the Accrington & Rossendale College Campus:   
https://www.accross.ac.uk/about-us/parents-zone/ 
 
For students attending the Nelson & Colne College Campus:  
https://www.nelson.ac.uk/about-us/parents-zone/ 
 
Please visit the website regularly to keep up to date. 
 
Yours faithfully      Yours faithfully 

      
 
Fionnuala Swann      Andrew Parkin 
Campus Principal     Campus Principal 
Nelson & Colne College    Accrington & Rossendale College 
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